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We started off this month highlighting the theme of “truth and trust” for the month of April.

Students read books monthly that center around a famous personality who exhibited that trait.
Our school Facebook group posts weekly about the current trait in an effort to include the
community.

Mixed-6 Volleyball is in play and we hope to add Track and Field shortly! The students
have also had the opportunity to participate in other extracurricular activities such as paddle
making, through Amy McDonald’s Phlight Camp adventures.

We are also looking forward to celebrating Earth Day on the 22nd with the annual
community cleanup, and are adding a new activity of recyclable art! Students will participate in
being creative with recyclable materials and prizes will be awarded!

We have so many highlights this month. Among these are:
● Ms. Aly’s class serenaded us with musical numbers! The school enjoyed their

performance!
● We are preparing for next week’s Peaks Testing! We want students to be relaxed and

able to do their best.
● April Fools Day! The students thoroughly enjoyed a little extra levity this day. Miss Amy’s

office was redecorated!
● Mrs. Mendonsa’s electric keyboarding class is making great strides in their progress. I

enjoyed listening to the percussion!
● Student Council will be putting on a Pep Assembly to get us all in testing mode! They

have some great activities planned and we appreciate all they do, under Ms. Vaughn’s
guidance.

● It’s the end of third quarter already! Where did the time go?!! Our students continue to
impress with their best.

● Parent teacher conferences provide an opportunity to connect with our parents! We look
forward to interacting with them.

We’re blessed to be a part of this district and community. We are looking forward to the
rest of the school year and all the opportunities it holds!


